SOUTH CAROLINA REVENUE AND FISCAL AFFAIRS OFFICE

STATEMENT OF ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT
(803)734-0640 * RFA.SC.GOV/IMPACTS

Bill Number: H. 4106

Author: Long

Requestor: Senate Judiciary

Date: May 22, 2015

Subject: Lancaster County Voting Precincts

RFA Analyst(s): Wren and Fulmer

Estimate of Fiscal Impact

FY 2015-16 FY 2016-17

State Expenditure

General Fund $0 N/A

Other and Federal $0 N/A

Full-Time Equivalent Position(s) 0.00 0.00
State Revenue

General Fund N/A N/A

Other and Federal N/A N/A
Local Expenditure Undeterminable N/A
Local Revenue N/A N/A

Fiscal Impact Summary
This bill will have no expenditure impact on the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds.
We are not able to determine the expenditure on Lancaster County.

Explanation of Fiscal Impact

State Expenditure

This bill deletes two voting precincts and adds nine precincts in Lancaster County. Also, the bill
designates the official map number on file with the Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office for the
precincts in Lancaster County.

The Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office and the State Election Commission indicate there is no
expenditure impact to the General Fund, Federal Funds, or Other Funds.

State Revenue
N/A

Local Expenditure

The Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office contacted Lancaster County regarding the expenditure
impact of this bill and received no response. Therefore, we are not able to determine the
expenditure impact on Lancaster County.

Local Revenue

Il [/ [ 2\
Frank A. Rain#ater, Executive Director
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Cooeer, Debbie

From: Wren, Lisa

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:07 AM
To: Cooper, Debbie

Subject: H. 4106

Debbie,

Please send a FIST request on H. 4106 to Lancaster County only. Please ask for a response by Thursday, May 215t

Thanks,

Lisa Wren

S.C. Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office
Economic Research Section

1000 Assembly Street, Ste 402
Columbia, SC 29201

(803) 734-3783 (Phone)

(803) 734-4719 (Fax)

Email Change: lisa.wren@rfa.sc.gov
Please update your contact information.

NOTE: The South Carolina General Assembly adopted and the Governor approved Act 121 of 2014, which restructures
the offices of the Budget and Control Board. On July 1, 2014 we became part of an independent agency operating as
the Revenue and Fiscal Affairs Office (RFA).



